
N O T I C E  O F  C O M M U N I T Y  D E V E L O P M E N T  D I R E C T O R ’ S  D E C I S I O N

CITY OF GLENDALE, CALIFORNIA 

Community Development 
Planning 
633 E. Broadway, Suite 103 
Glendale, CA  91206-4311



CITY OF GLENDALE, CALIFORNIA  •  NOTICE OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR’S DECISION 
This notice is to inform you of a pending decision of the Community Development Director for the project described below. 

qAdministrative Design Review        qAdministrative Use Permit 

Project Address: 

Case Number: 

Case Planner Contact Info: 

Legal Description / APN: 

Project Description and Environmental Review / Determination: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Comments must be received prior to:____________________________

The Director of Community Development will render a final decision on or after the date noted above. Information regarding pending decisions 
and case materials will be available before the decision date at www.glendaleca.gov/planning/pending-decisions or at 633 E. Broadway, Suite 103, 
Glendale, CA. A decision letter will be posted when a final decision is rendered and can be accessed online at www.glendaleca.gov/planning/decisions. 
An appeal may be filed within 15 days of the final decision date. Appeal forms are available at www.glendaleca.gov/appeals or at 633 E. Broadway, 
Suite 101, Glendale, CA.


	Check Box1: Off
	Check Box2: Yes
	Text1: 818 N Pacific Avenue, Unit D
	Text2: Administrative Use Permit No. PAUP2203969
	Text6: December 14, 2022
	Text3: Sadie Gropen, sgropen@glendaleca.gov or 818-937-8178
	Text4: Tract 4045, Lot 44 - APN 5636-015-191
	Text5: PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The applicant is proposing an Administrative Use Permit (AUP) to allow the on-site sales, service and consumption of beer and wine (ABC License Type 41) at an existing full-service restaurant (Thai Me Upp) located in the C2 II (Community Commercial) Zone.

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: The project is exempt from CEQA review as a Class 1 “Existing Facilities” exemption, pursuant to State CEQA Guidelines Section 15301(e), because the discretionary permit request is to allow for the on-site sales, service and consumption of alcoholic beverages at an existing full-service restaurant within an existing commercial space and there is no added floor area proposed.
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